
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

AND 

NOTICE OF HEMPSTEAD ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION 

TYPE A and TYPE B PROJECT 

 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Hempstead Economic 

Development Corporation, Type A and Type B Boards during the Hempstead 

Economic Development Corporation Type A and Type B Regular Meeting on 

November 13, 2023, at 6:00 p.m. at Hempstead City Hall, 1125 Austin St. Hempstead, 

Texas 77445.  

At said time and place, the Hempstead Economic Development Corporation, Type A 

and Type B Boards will hear public comments on a Project to sell approximately 14.9 

acres of HEDC-owned land for the purpose of economic development.  

The Economic Development Corporation Type A & Type B Boards hereby give notice, 

pursuant to Section 505.160 of the Texas Local Government Code, that the Boards will 

conduct a sixty (60) day comment period that will open on October 16, 2023, and will 

close on December 15, 2023. 

For any additional information, please contact: 

Hempstead Economic Development Corporation 

Telephone: (979) 826-2486 

 

 


